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To:  All Distributors 
 Regional Sales Managers and National Sales Manager 
 
From:   Parts & Service Team 
 
Model:  N/A 
 
Subject:  LabriePlus Website Maintenance 
 

 
 

March 12, 2014 # 14-04A 
 

UPDATE 
 
We are pleased to announce that the LabriePlus website is back online.  The web 
address, access, passwords and controls remain unchanged; the website may be 
navigated in the same manner as in the past. 
 
Thank you for your patience throughout this process! 
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